


 
 
 
Thursday, January 23, 2020 
 
Britin Bostick 
Development Services 
City of Georgetown 
406 West 8th Street 
Georgetown Texas78626 
 
Re:   Rezone 1004 Church Street 
 
Dear Britin, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the following property owners: 
 
Lee and Amanda McIntosh 1009 Church Street 
Stacy Reed    1006 Church Street 
1105 Church Street LP  1014 Myrtle 
     205 University 
 
I have reviewed the package provided by staff which includes the 
applicant’s information.  No site plan or parking plan has been 
submitted. We are concerned that the proposed rezone will cause 
additional parking problems on our already crowded neighborhood 
streets. This is an even greater concern since the proposed zoning allows 
for about half of normal requirements and based on my experience, 
about a third of what a user actually needs. 
 
At this time we are asking HARC and P & Z to deny the request.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lee H. McIntosh  
McIntosh Holdings 
 
CC Rhonda Mundhenk 
 Stacy Reed 


